
GALENA USD 499 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

MONDAY, January 13, 2025 
News Notes 

 
The board voted to approve the following items during the regular meeting: 

●​ Denise Titus, Board President 
●​ Larry Miller, Board Vice President 
●​ Give permission to proceed with Gear Up grant application 
●​ Resignation of Tori Danley, part-time custodian 

 
The High School Student Council reported to the board some of the activities they have been 
leading in our district. One of the most recent activities was to organize Christmas gifts for over 
100 Galena students. They also presented each of the board members with a gift to show 
appreciation for their hard work.  
 
The next regular scheduled Board of Education meeting is Monday, February 10, 2025 at 6:30 
P.M. 
  
 


